
 The Beacon 

Please bring a copy of this Beacon to the next regular meeting so that you can more fully participate in the  
readings, meditation and prayers. If you are unable to attend please reflect on the readings in your own way. 

   Your Executive! 

Chaplain 

Fr. Andrzej Stendzina, OMI 

Grand Knight 

Terrence (Terry) Sperling 

459-5479 

Deputy Grand Knight 

Gerry Buccini 

459-7384 

Chancellor 

Joseph (Joe) Radosh 

459-7384 

Financial Secretary 

Tony Csilics 

458-0065 

Treasurer 

Maurice (Moe) Douville 

459-9487 

Recorder 

Glenn Fritz 

460-2216 

Advocate 

Norm Chartrand 

289-6044 

Warden 

Brian Wolbert 

460-8294 

Lecturer 

Mauri Maynard 

436-7339 

Outside Guard 

Ely Estillore 

459-7987 

Inside Guard 

Robert Pampu 

460-6740 

Trustee 1 

Ron Van Halst 

458-6200 

Trustee 2 

Rick Silvestri 

460-5955 

Trustee 3 

Bernie McCracken 

459-2457 
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Pizza Pizza Splash Splash   
Palm Sunday, March 24th., 

Fountain Park Pool 

This event is part of the St.  

Albert Parish Council Family 

Program Plan. Knights of  

Columbus have for the past 

many  years, put on a family 

swimming event. This event 

involved a two hour swim from  

4-6 in the afternoon, followed by 

pizza supper in the party rooms 

at Fountain Park Pool. While we 

did not have as many people 

come out this year, we did have 

106 participants. Due to fire 

code, we are required to have 

additional lifeguard as well as 

two party rooms for an expected 

crowd of 100. 

Funds of $200.00  

collected to donate to  

Development and Peace 

(water initiatives)  

Submitted by; Tim Cusack 

Good 
of the 
Order! 

Conducted by  
Mauri Maynard 

Please pray for  

Al Stephenson,  

Armand Carrigan,  

Charles McGregor 

 Ernie Sokolan,  

Marcel Venne,  

Clarence Sadler,  

Dave Biollo, 

Christian George 

 Edmond Willigar 

and for our departed 

Brothers 

Al Brealut,  

Bruce Sutherland 

 Remember the 
Bingos are at  
Grandin Mall 
(Non Smoking) 
 

Contact  
Jim Van Horn 
at  569-4022  
to Volunteer. 

 Wed., May 1 - Evening 4:45 start 
 Fri., June 21 - Evening 4:45 start 
 Sat., Aug 24 - Afternoon 10:45 am start 
 Mon., Sept 16 - Evening 4:45 start 
 Sat.., Nov 9 - afternoon 10:45 am start 
 Thurs., Dec 26 - evening 4:45 start 
 Sun., Jan., 19 - afternoon 10:45 am start 

REMINDER! 
The May  
PANCAKE 
BREAKFAST  
will be held on  
Sunday MAY 5th. 
following the  
9:00 a.m. and 
11:00 a.m. Mass 

Single Family $15.00 

Adults $5.00  

Children under 16 $3.00 

. 
Obtain your  
Grocery Gift  
Cards before or  
after Mass. 

State Chaplain 

Father  

Henry 

Rosenbaum 

Retires 

 
Reverend Henry Rosenbaum SAC, the chap-
lain for the Knights of Columbus (K of C) in 
Alberta the Northwest Territories, has  
announced his retirement, to be effective at 
the end of this Columbian year (June 30). 
Fr. Henry has been the state chaplain for 
the past 13 years, acting as the spiritual 
adviser to state board of directors and  
chaplains of the 170 local councils and 
18,000 knights in this jurisdiction.         
       He is the author of the annual  
Formation Programme, a series of 10 
scriptural readings and reflection on aspects 
of our Catholic faith. These are used by each 
local K of C council in their monthly meet-
ings to ensure in a balance between their 
good works and their faith. The theme in 
2012/13 is "Holiness of Life through the 
Practice of Virtue". 
        Father Henry will be honoured at this 
year’s Knights of Columbus Annual Conven-
tion to be held in Calgary at the Coast Plaza 
Hotel April 19 - 21 at which time his succes-
sor will be introduced. 
       Fr. Henry will be greatly missed by all 
the knights he has met over the years. We 
wish him all the best in his retirement and 
are certain that he will continue to be a man 
of great influence in the years to come. 
 
Submitted by; 
Don Laurendeau 
K o f C Calgary Chapter President 
and 2013 Convention Chairman 
 
Complete article can be found on the web at 
kofc.org 

      Our annual Blue Sunday celebration is  
almost upon us! Please join us at the 1 1 
o'clock mass on May 5 to help honour those 
many men and women who will risk their 
lives on a daily basis to make our country 
and community a better place to live. 
     Luncheon and a recognition of the mem-
bers (past and present) of our police forces, 
EMS workers, our firefighters, military per-
sonnel, sheriffs, and bylaw officers, prison 
guards, and the members of our Royal  
Canadian Legion will occur. 
       Following the mass, a special parish 
blessing will occur and then downstairs for 
pancakes! Please join us! 
       I would like to thank brothers Emil 
Guzik Jerry Keane and Mauri Maynard for 
their great assistance in planning for the 
event to ensure all the special guest are well 
taken care of. Also to brother Urban Stang 
and the many members of the pancake 
crew, who work tirelessly to ensure 
we're all fed so well. 
       In conclusion, I know how easy it is to 
miss someone or for an individual himself 
to miss knowledge of the event. I challenge 
you all brothers to invite a member of those 
categories listed above to attend I believe 
we all know someone who fits into one of 

the categories mentioned. Let's make 
this year event the biggest and best yet! 
Vivat Jesus! 

Gerry Buccini 

Deputy Grand Night. 


